Dear members of the Planning Commission, my name is Sara King and I have been a resident of Ann Arbor for over 50 years living in several different areas of the city. I am presently a homeowner at 1980 Woodlily Ct., 48103 in the Uplands sub-division. I am writing in support of the Jesuits' petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne Street.

I have known the Jesuits for most of my life. They are pastors, teachers, doctors, lawyers, university professors, authors and their mission serves the greater good of people of all faiths and cultures. They have reached out to a broadly diverse world for over 400 hundred years through their greatly respected Jesuit Refugee Service which works in 50 countries and their Jesuit Volunteer Corps which gives recent college grads the opportunity to serve for a year in a variety of anti poverty programs across the USA and abroad.

I believe they would not only be excellent neighbors but also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they have for the past ten years.

Please change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote to allow all members of the Planning Commission to be present to hear and vote on this very important issue.

I ask that you please vote and encourage the vote in favor of the Jesuits' petition.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sara Armstrong King